SUPERINTENDE

April 6, 2023
Dear Gull Lake Families and Staff,

As | write this message, both Gull Lake First Robotics teams are competing
in the State Championship at Saginaw Valley State University. The Devils
are currently ranked 6th in the state out of 479 teams and the Angels are
ranked 54th. The Devils are the only team in the state arriving at the
competition having won all three of their previous competitions!

This bodes well for earning a second berth in a row at the World
Championship in Houston, which would be a first for Gull Lake Robotics.
Only 600 teams from around the globe are invited to this prestigious
event and our students are motivated to get there by applying their very
own brand of elbow grease and innovation!

We wish our Devils and Angels and their coaches the best of success in
this endeavor and celebrate their ongoing achievements on this exciting
journey!

GO GULL LAKE!!
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Raphael Rittenhouse/Superintendent
Gull Lake Community Schools
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Updates

Early release on
Wednesday, April 19th.

1/2 day of school on
Thursday, April 27th for
Parent-Teacher
Conferences.

Class of 2025 Early
College Informational
Meeting on Thursday,
April 27th.

www.gulllakecs.org



